
  

 

 

  

Friday 18th October 2024 

  

Socks! 

We are finding that children are getting better at wearing and cleaning their 
waterproofs, but their socks are still getting wet!  Please could we ask you to  
pack your child a spare pair of socks in their school bags – just in case! 

Date for the diary - 29th 
November - Opal Parent 

Meeting (2:30pm Presentation 
to Parents, followed by an 

opportunity to do some den 
building with your child). More 

info to follow. 

 

Mini Police 

The Year 5 children have been working with the Police to look at various ways 
they can help in the local community, by discussing topics such as littering and 
anti-social behaviour. Yesterday, they conducted their very own ‘road safety 
campaign’ as children used a speed gun to monitor the traffic on North Road. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20/10    Indoor Car Boot   
               (school hall) 
05/12    Silent Christmas 
               Disco 
13/12    Christmas Fair 

 

East Langford Care Farm 

Last week was our last visit to East Langford Care Farm as it now closes for the 
winter.  East Langford Care Farm, provide a fantastic space and resource for us to 
access and Vicky, the manager, is so welcoming and excellent with all our 
children. 

Girls’ Football  

Well done to the girls’ football team for getting through to the next round! 

 
 

Attached with the newsletter: 
-Gladiators event 

-Enrichment News 
-Car Boot sale flier 

 
 

Indoor Car Boot Sale! 
This Sunday – Free 

entry – Buyers from 
2pm – In the school hall 

 

 
 

Parent-Teacher Meetings 
Thank you to everyone who attended parent-teacher meetings this past week.  If 
you were unable to attend, but would like to discuss your child’s progress with 
their teacher, please contact the school office and we can book you a meeting, or 
a telephone call with the teacher. 

After School Sports and Activity Clubs 
From Monday 21st October, at the end of the school day we will be closing our 
school gates at 3:25pm and will re-open them at 4:10pm to allow parents to pick 
up from after school clubs.  We are locking the gates to ensure the safety of our 
pupils who are still on-site taking part in clubs.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 


